Craic_;, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 8:10 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Maple Grove Vote

Nikki M. Esen, wemc

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Poellinger, Bethany S <BSPoelli@gundersenhealth.org>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 11:18 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Maple Grove Vote

sender and know the content is safe. ***

Greetings Council Members,
I am writing to express that | hope you will all vote to rescind your offer on the Maple Grove property tonight.

As someone who has become much more informed about the homelessness situation the city is facing over the last few
weeks, | encourage you all to find a better, more long term solution than the Maple Grove Motel.
I understand that this is a very complex issue that you all are trying to deal with. | also read the Salvation Army’s letter

and | hope that your team will also work more openly moving forward with the experts/resources already put in place
for homelessness.

Thank you. Bethany (District 13)
Bethany Poellinger, MBA

Advanced Training Consultant
Gundersen Health System



